

Crest Ridge Elementary Newsletter

October 4, 2017





STUDY SKILLS... SAY WHAT?

TEST 100

Studying for a test can be daunting for young kids, and many educators assume parents will help their kids during the grade school years. Introducing your child to study skills now will pay off with good learning habits throughout life. Be sure to know when a test is scheduled so you can help your child study ahead of time rather than just the night before. You also might need to remind your child to bring home the right study materials, such as notes, study quides, or books. Break down overall tasks into smaller, manageable chunks so preparing for a test isn't overwhelming. Taking a break after a 45-minute study period is an important way

to help kids process and remember information.

Please try to make sure your kids are on time for school.
Classes start at 8:10 am. Also, teachers still have class up until 3:00. If you can please wait in the car rider line to pick your students up at the end of the day.

All of the donations for Elm Grove Elementary school in Texas were delivered. It was over 800 lbs of school supplies Once again our cougar support came through!!!

Battle for Brynn
Thank you for all your support. The
elementary raised \$600.09 for Brynn and
her family. Coach Behler was the winner
of the pie in the face! The district raised
more than \$5000! Way to go Cougars!!!

The CRE newsletter will now be added to the website and app. Go to 'menu', 'documents', 'newsletters', 'CRE Newsletter'.

LOOK AT PICTURES ON THE BACK

REMINDER!!!

When dropping your kids off in the mornings, please drop them off at the north doors. Students walking in front of buses is very unsafe.

If you make a transportation change, please send a note, call the school, or email **ahurley@crestridge.org**BY 2:30 PM, to let us know. Thank you!

ALL ADULT VOLUNTEERS MUST HAVE A
VOLUNTEER FORM FILLED OUT AND
SUBMITTED TO THE OFFICE FOR APPROVAL
PRIOR TO VOLUNTEERING FOR ANY CRE
ACTIVITY. VOLUNTEER FORMS MAY BE
FOUND ON THE CREST RIDGE WEBSITE
UNDER "DOCUMENTS".



Archery



The After School Program has started the Archery club for 4th, 5th, and 6th grade students on Wednesday's. Anyone is welcome to join. The club will end at 5:00 pm each week. Enrollments forms and Parent Handbooks for After School Care are in the Elementary office. There is a signup sheet for Archery in the Elementary office during After School Care hours. You can also sign a permission slip form for Archery and have your children bring it back to school.

Contact Cyndi Shackelford for more information at cshackelford@cresridge.org or 660-656-3008

Dates to Remember:

Oct. 5-13 -- Book Fair

Oct. 11 -- Walk to School

Oct. 13 -- Grandparents Day!!!

Oct. 18 -- No School -PD Day

Oct 25-26 P/T Conferences NO After School Care

Oct. 27 -- **NO SCHOOL**